Our condolences to Kyle Bault.
Memorial Information for Laurel Susan Bault has been provided with this Newsletter.
>>>>>>>>>
Our condolences to Barb Macari.
>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>
Friday Fish Fry:
Carry-out Only July 3 <sup>rd</sup> (4:30-7:30)
Starting July $10^{\text{th}}$ (4:30 – 7:30 PM) limited seating will be allowed and carry-out.
Thursday "Queen of Hearts":
No Date has been set to start-up the Thursday weekly "Queen of Hearts".
Friday "Lightning":
No Date has been set to start-up the Friday weekly "Lighting".

Well July is here and we are in phase 4 of Illinois restore program. What does that mean for Elgin Turners? Lets take a look.

We are allowed to reopen at 25% capacity. Basically means around 25 people downstairs, 45 2nd floor and another 40 on the 3rd floor.

So what are we going to do? With limited capacities like this, we are going to go back to volunteer workers for at least the next 2 months. If you are bassett certified or are willing to be, and want to donate some volunteer bar-tending please contact Peggy Crain. Our hours are going to be 3 until close during the week and 11 until close on Saturday and Sunday. There may be days we are there earlier, doesn't hurt to give us a call before you stop down. Close could be very early or late, depends on attendance. Not going to ask volunteers to stay 'til midnight with no customers.

Our plan is to reopen Daily with these hours starting July 6th. However, we are allowed to reopen June 26th. If there are going to be board members or other volunteers there before that date we will try to post on facebook if we are open. If you would like personal contact please inform us of how we can get ahold of you.

In accordance with public guidelines we are promoting social distancing and want to remind you that it is your responsibility to do this. Please respect others personal space and avoid the hugging and kissing that make others uncomfortable. Please stay safe and if you are uncomfortable with others encroaching please ask them to back off. If you are sick please stay home.

For the time being we are going to keep offering carryout fish fry both by phone and online. While ordering permits and camp rathskeller is closed we are going to offer a single delivery run up to Turner Camp.

Our gaming machines will be back on June 26th. Our Burger Wednesdays will return ASAP.

With Turner Greetings,
Dave Williams
>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>
Quote of Month:
"Success is getting what you want. Happiness is wanting what you get."

-Dale Carnegie -